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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 
 
‘STARLAB’ Incursion 
P-6 
October  11, 12 
Closed 
 
 
 

Swimming P-2  
16th October until 
November 27th (weekly) 
 
 

Swimming 3-6 

 
 
Year 6 Graduation 
December 13 at 
Cranbourne Primary 
 

Term 4 has commenced with the Star Lab setting up in the Art 
Room, ready to provide students with an experience ‘out of this 
world’.  
 

Thank-you to the Marnebek  School  Skipping Team who 
provided  a spectacular exhibition for our whole school in our 
gym today. 
 

The wearing of hats is compulsory during Term 4. This supports 
the guidelines as set by The Cancer Foundation and meets our 
responsibility of being a Sunsmart School.  Students who do not 
have hats at school, will be restricted to the decking area during 
recess and lunch times. Students will only be permitted to 
participate in any outdoor activities if wearing a hat. 
 

Congratulations to Miss Amanda Smith, who got married the 
week before the holidays. The students gave her a warm 
welcome at assembly as ‘Mrs. Mc Laughlin’.  Reports from 
some of our students and staff who attended the ceremony 
reported that Amanda was a beautiful bride who looked like a 
fairy princess. 
 

As we are beginning to plan and prepare our staffing for 2013, 
I would ask all families with students in Prep to Grade 5  to 
complete the form on the back page of the newsletter and 
send it to school asap – indicating your intention for your 
child/ren’s enrolment for next year. 
 

Cheryl Van Deursen - Principal 
 

‘The greatest test of courage on earth is to bear defeat 
without losing heart.’ 
                                                         -Robert Green Ingersoll 
 

Bakewell St. 
PO Box 26, 
Cranbourne 3977 
 
Ph:  5996 1744 
Fax: 5996 1370 
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NO HOUSE POINTS 
WERE AWARDED 
FOR THE LAST 
WEEK OF TERM 3. 
 

GOOD LUCK TO 
ALL THE HOUSES 

FOR TERM 4. 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/r/robertgree135548.html
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CURRICULUM NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student 
Birthdays 
To students 

who 
celebrate 

their 
birthdays 
this week 

 
Jade R. 
 
Tyson E. 
 
Danica F. 
 
Alyssa J. 
 
Tarra-Jay J. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts 

this week! 

Grade Student For being 

Jacob D. Co-operative 

Manik S. Creative 

Harry C. Persistent 

Tegan C. Co-operative 

Hayley T. Responsible 

Justin L. Responsible 

Tess C. Supportive 

Riley B. Respectful 

Bailey S. Co-operative 

Mikayla Y. Creative 

Connor C. 
 
Responsible 

Dylan A. Co-operative 

Maverick W Persistence 

Jordan M. 
(JHM) 

Creative 

  

Sharni L. 
(PAS) 

Confident 

Rhys Mc. 
(PAS) 

Confident 

Zayne S. Responsible 

 

 

The current Specialist Programs at Cranbourne Primary School provide our students with 
extra learning opportunities in a wider variety of subject areas.  Implementing these subjects 
helps us to address and support a greater scope of learning styles of our students.  
 

Each child attends one hour sessions in Visual Art, Health and Physical Education, and 
Personal Development each week. Students across the school also have the opportunity to 
participate in extra Sport/P.E. sessions within their learning communities. Students also 
follow up skills/concepts addressed in Art and Personal Development within their learning 
space. 
 

Although we do not have 'formal' specialist sessions to cover subjects such as Music and 
Science, our Learning Community teachers plan activities for these subjects that are 
integrated into the Units of Investigation.  This enables us to address all subject areas 
included in VELS productively and strategically. 
 

If you have any questions regarding our Curriculum please come and have a chat. 

Di Fernand -  Assistant Principal 

 
 
 

 
 
MEDICATION: 

If your child requires 
medication during the day 
you must complete a 
Medication Permission Form 
which is available at the 
office.  The medication 
needs to be clearly labelled 
with your child’s name and 
grade.  Please note the 
school cannot administer 
medication without a 
completed permission form. 
 
EMA cheques are 
available for second half for 
collection at the office. 
 
NAPLAN test results for 
Grade 3 and 5 students are 
available to be collected by 
parents or guardians from 
the office. 
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STUDENT NEWS 
  

 

 

A team of students attended the Zone 
Athletics at the end of Term 3. These 
students had reached this level by 
finishing first or second in their events at 
the district sport level. 
 

Whilst at the venue our students not only 
supported each other but demonstrated 
support for students from other schools who 
they either knew from personal sporting 
encounters or knew through family and/or 
friends. 
 

Congratulations to 
some of our team who 
will be going on to State 
level competition for 
finishing first or second 
in their events – great 
effort  - go team! 

You don’t have to 
finish first to be a 
winner! 
 

Trying your hardest 
and doing your best is 
all that any of us can 
do – that is all we ask 
of our students – try 
your hardest and do 
your best. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Thank-you to all the families who have shopped at the 
Good Guys and brought in their Cranbourne Cash 
vouchers – congratulations to those families who had 
members of their extended family also shop and collect 
vouchers. 
 

 
 

Thank you to the families who 
continue to shop at Ritchie’s 
and use the benefit card.  The 
school continues to receive 
donations from the fundraising 
program. 
 

School Uniform 
A reminder to our school community that  the school uniform is going through a 
transition and the following items are to be phased out by the end of 2012. 

- Yellow polo shirts 

- Cobalt pants 

Please also note that leggings, jeans and netball skirts are not part of our 
school uniform – girls are permitted to wear navy blue shorts, long navy pants or 
navy blue winter calottes (with navy stockings) with polo shirt in Term 2 & 3, or 
a summer dress in term 1 & 4. 
 

If you are intending to purchase a new uniform, we suggest waiting for the new 
printed stock with our new logo. 

 

2013 - Intention of Enrolment 
 
My child/ren are current students at               In 2013 my child/ren will be  
Cranbourne Primary School.     attending (please identify school  

for 2013 below) 
Child’s name                 2012                         
 

___________________ Home Group ____       ________________________ 
 
___________________ Home Group ____       ________________________ 
 
___________________ Home Group ____     _________________________ 
 
___________________ Home Group ____     _________________________ 
 
___________________ Home Group ____     _________________________ 
 


